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Night Voyage
From the same ink artist and original
publisher who brought you SECRET GARDEN and
ENCHANTED FOREST (both international
bestsellers), comes an exciting new coloring
format: the poster book. Over-sized, printed
on a single side on extremely thick card
stock of 400 gsm, and easy to pull out for
framing, SECRET GARDEN: THE ARTIST'S EDITION
provides larger spaces for an easier coloring
experience. This poster book features 20
enlarged designs from Johanna Basford's first
book, SECRET GARDEN, currently a #1 New York
Times Bestseller.

Ivy and the Inky Butterfly
Dare you experience the weirdly wonderful'
The bitter and the sweet?49 single-sided
illustrations. From lurking jungle predators,
the witch & spell book to the cactus mouse
house, girls climbing a cuckoo clock, the
rose dome, and flying pigs.

Funny Animals
From the creator of the worldwide bestsellers
Secret Garden and Lost Ocean, a beautiful new
adult coloring book, printed on ivory paper
and featuring delicate tangles of holly and
ivy, bauble-laden Christmas trees, and
mountains of exquisitely wrapped gifts. From
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flurries of delicate snowflakes to
deliciously decorated gingerbread houses and
reindeer-led sleighs, Johanna's Christmas is
a celebration of this wonderful holiday
season that invites you to pick up your pens
and pencils to color, complete, or embellish
each of the festive artworks. Each of the 37
images in this book are printed single-sided
on perforated paper, so you can color and
remove the images--the perfect frameable
holiday gift! Now printed on specially
selected ivory paper. This paper has been
specifically created for Johanna Basford's
coloring books. It has a medium tooth which
is perfect for creating beautiful colored
pencil effects or chalk pastel backgrounds
but also wonderful for pens, which will glide
effortlessly over its surface.

Johanna's Christmas
Spend Christmas in the country with this
festive coloring book and its 31 drawings of
holiday scenes in rustic settings.
Illustrations include snug snowbound cottages
surrounded by evergreens and snowmen,
shoppers browsing the streets of a quaint
village, and other images of winter
landscapes and seasonal cheer. Pages are
perforated and printed on one side only for
easy removal and display. Specially designed
for experienced colorists, Country Christmas
and other Creative Haven® adult coloring
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books offer an escape to a world of
inspiration and artistic fulfillment. Each
title is also an effective and fun-filled way
to relax and reduce stress.

World of Flowers
Renowned manga artist and comics creator
Camilla D'Errico's beginner's guide to
drawing her signature Japanese-style
characters. From comics to video games to
contemporary fine art, the beautiful, wideeyed-girl look of shoujo manga has
infiltrated pop culture, and no artist's work
today better exemplifies this trend than
Camilla D'Errico's. In her first
instructional guide, D'Errico reveals
techniques for creating her emotive yet
playful manga characters, with lessons on
drawing basic body construction, capturing
action, and creating animals, chibis, and
mascots. Plus, she gives readers a behind-thescenes look at her character design process,
pointers on creating their own comics, and
prompts for finishing her drawings. Pop Manga
is both a celebration of creativity and an
indespensible guide that is sure to appeal to
manga diehards and aspiring artists alike.

The Art of Cursive
At last, Jasmine Becket-Griffith's most loved
paintings are now available as a coloring
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book!Jasmine has selected 55 of her favorite
characters to create this fantasy art
adventure for you to enjoy. Designed for
coloring book fanatics both young and old,
there are detailed intricacies for those who
love to lose themselves in meditative detail,
and there are broad patches and fun
characters for those who like to take a
simpler approach.Each coloring pattern
features an enlightening description about
the original painting it is based on, and the
individual character depicted, to satisfy the
curiosity of the artist's many fans.

Creative Haven Country Christmas
Coloring Book
A fantastic floral adventure and the latest
sensational coloring book from bestselling
artist Johanna Basford This book invites you
to travel the world and beyond into
fantastical realms, discovering exotic blooms
and extraordinary plants along the way. From
floating gardens of water poppies in South
Africa to delicate cosmos in Japan, and from
fanciful toadstools to enchanted fairytale
gardens, an abundance of fascinating florals
awaits, ready for you to bring to life in
color. Join "colorist queen" (New York
Magazine) Johanna Basford in her World of
Flowers on a dazzling floral adventure of
fantasy and imagination, filled with
countless new blooms and blossoms to
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discover.

Enchanted Forest
Featuring beautiful selections from Johanna
Basford's Lost Ocean, this set of 50 loose
postcards in a premium gift box with a ribbon
invites you to colour in shoals of exotic
fish, curious octopuses, delicately penned
seahorses and more - all while exploring the
magical depths of the sea. Perfect to colour,
keep and share.

Magical Jungle
Learn cursive and improve handwriting while
you relax and color

Summer Nights Artist's Edition
The fourth coloring book collection from
Sweden's coloring book sensation. Introducing
the newest addition to Hanna Karlzon's
beloved coloring book collection: Seasons.
This hardbound volume boasts 96 pages of
Karlzon's intricate designs, season by
season. Hanna Karlzon has an art teaching
degree from Umea University, and has run her
own business as a freelance designer since
2013. Seasons is her fourth coloring book
series. She lives in Umea, Sweden

Whatever Is Lovely
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Color your way to peace and worship. We live
in a busy, hectic world--but what waits for
you inside this coloring book for adults is a
way to quiet the noise, express creativity,
and spend some sweet time with God. Each page
features an original design from one of a
dozen different artists, beautifully
illustrating a contemplative quote from an
inspirational writer, a beloved hymn, or
Scripture. When we create, we echo the heart
of our Creative God who designed everything
and gave us the capacity to recognize beauty.
So go ahead! You have permission to pick up
your colored pencil and be reminded of truth
in a fresh way. To help set the perfect mood
for worship, contemplation, and creative
expression, a link to the "Whatever Is
Lovely" playlist is included.
#WhateverIsLovely This 96 page book includes
45 unique coloring pages.

Beatrix Potter
Enter the calming and beautiful, magical
world of Illustrator and papercutter, Jessica
Palmer. Jessica has created 80 pages of
enchanting hand-drawn pictures for you to
color and lose yourself in. The images all
have a magical woodland theme, and each one
includes a 'hidden jewel', intricately worked
into the design. Rings, brooches, pendants,
chains, bracelets and earrings featuring
insects, animals and leafy patterns. The book
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includes designs that fit on a single page as
well as those that extend across a doublepage spread and there are even those that
have space left for the reader to extend the
design themselves. A stunning book with the
lay flat, unbreakable 'flexi' binding and
high quality paper. Unleash your creativity
and calm the soul.

Lost Ocean
Inspired by the television program Shimmer
and Shine.

Sophie's Gems
Seasons Coloring Book
Magical Dawn Coloring Book
New formats to the bestselling Summer Nights
Coloring Book, primed for summer. Introducing
the latest additions to Hanna Karlzon's
beloved coloring book series, Summer Nights.
Both Postcards and Artist's Edition volumes
boast twenty of Karlzon's best: an assortment
of eclectic insects, royal birds, fanciful
florals, and fabled abodes. Already
bestsellers in Sweden, the English language
editions are primed to be a hit. Hanna
Karlzon has an art teaching degree from Umea
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University, and has run her own business as a
freelance designer since 2013. Sommarnatt
[Summer Nights], her second coloring book
series, was released in April 2016 in Sweden.
Dagdrommar [Daydreams] has been translated
into several other languages, and published
worldwide.

Mythomorphia
From the creator of the worldwide bestsellers
Secret Garden and Enchanted Forest, a
beautiful new adult coloring book that takes
you on a magical journey beneath the waves
With this coloring book for adults, Johanna
Basford invites color-inners of all ages to
discover an enchanting underwater world
hidden in the depths of the sea. Through
intricate pen and ink illustrations to
complete, color, and embellish, readers will
meet shoals of exotic fish, curious
octopuses, and delicately penned seahorses.
Visit coral reefs and barnacle-studded
shipwrecks, discover intricate shells and
pirate treasure. Secret Garden and Enchanted
Forest fans and newcomers alike will welcome
this creative journey into an inky new world.
For Lost Ocean, Johanna picked a crisp ivory
paper that accentuates and complements your
chosen color palette. The smooth, untextured
pages allow for beautiful blending or
gradient techniques with colored pencils or
are perfect for pens, allowing the nib to
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glide evenly over the surface without
feathering.

Miniature Secret Garden
Color Magic! (Shimmer and Shine)
Millie Marotta's art celebrates the natural
world, with remarkable animals, plants, and
landscapes. In response, colorists everywhere
have devised dazzling palettes, inventive
techniques, and imaginative ideas to bring
her illustrations to life. This special
collection honors that creative community,
gathering the drawings from Millie's five
previous coloring books that inspired them
most. From a mighty African elephant to the
tiny field mouse, every image here will
encourage beautiful new interpretations.

Inky Extreme
Tangle Wood
Rediscover coloring with this pocket edition
of Johanna Basford's multi-million bestseller
Secret Garden. Take a ramble through a secret
garden created in beautifully detailed penand-ink illustrations. Bring them to life
with color, while discovering the wealth of
tiny creatures just waiting to be found in
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the pages. With gorgeous artworks, this book
will appeal to all ages.

Wonderlands
New and old adherents to the coloring
phenomenon will fall in love with Daydreams
Coloring Bookwith 85 intricate illustrations:
delicate flowers, buzzing bees, storybook
homes, regal portraits, and more. Stirred by
the nature that surrounds her in her native
northern Sweden, Hanna Karlzon finds
inspiration from her mother’s garden and
childhood memories, playing in the forest or
in fields of flowers. Her dreamlike elements
of a Swedish summer will lull anyone into a
coloring daydream.

The Magical City
Beautiful cityscapes patterns in grayscale
This cityscapes around the world series will
take you to a journey around the world. Take
a trip around the world with this unique
grayscale coloring book and its stunning
cityscapes. Take your time, relax, de-stress
your mind and body and give your imagination
free rein. You will discover the calm and
creative pleasures of coloring it.

Lost Ocean
Coloring and Drawing Tutorials and Tricks of
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the Trade from a Professional Illustrator

How to Draw Inky Wonderlands
From the internationally bestselling creator
of Lost Ocean comes a beautiful new adult
coloring book that takes you on a wondrous
expedition through the jungle Follow ink
evangelist Johanna Basford down an inky trail
through the Magical Jungle and discover a
forgotten world of flora and fauna just
waiting to be colored in this new coloring
book for adults. Through intricate pen and
ink illustrations, color-inners of all ages
are invited to explore an exotic rainforest
teeming with creatures large and small.
Encounter speckled tree frogs and dainty
hummingbirds, prowling tigers and playful
monkeys. Let your imagination run wild in the
leafy treetop canopy or find yourself drawn
to the delicate world of sensational blossoms
and tropical plants below. "The colorists
have a queen, and her name is Johanna
Basford." --New York Magazine "Consider
trading in your yoga mat for a set of markers
and peruse the gorgeous gardens of Basford's
imagination." --The Huffington Post

Learn to Paint in Acrylics with 50
Small Paintings
In this lovely and accessible guide, the
author shares the fun, simple, no-skillsPage 12/23
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needed secrets to creating wondrous realms
through fanciful, expressive line drawing.

Daydreams Coloring Book
Venture into Flora's fairytale land as the
seasons change. Illustrations of lush
springtime flowers give way to a verdant
summer and bountiful autumn which progress
into a peaceful winter snowfall. People,
sprites, and animals co-exist in this
abundant garden. Let your mind come to rest
as you color floral wreaths, sleeping
fairies, fanciful houses, and busy bees.
Includes a register for the plants and
animals found within these pages, as well as
twelve pages with Maria Trolle's signature
white-on-black imagery. Maria Trolle is a
graphic designer and illustrator living in
Tyresö, outside Stockholm. Her passion for
gardening acts as a thread to her art, with
plants, vegetables, and flowers offering
daily inspiration, preferably from her own
garden. Flora is her third coloring book.

Colour Quest
This third adult coloring book in Daria
Song's Time series follows the little girl on
a new nighttime adventure when the conductor
of her toy train comes to life and helps her
distribute gifts across the world. The Night
Voyage is an evocatively illustrated story of
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a little girl who is swept away on the eve of
her birthday by her toy train conductor on a
magical journey to distribute gifts around
the globe. Taking devotees of The Time Garden
and The Time Chamber on an imaginative new
adventure, The Night Voyage continues Daria
Song's wildly successful series with the
beautifully intricate art that her fans have
come to love, featuring a world of paper
cranes, penny-farthing bicycles, trolleys,
cityscapes, and hot air balloon-filled skies.

Secret Garden Artist's Edition
Step inside The Magical City. . . Open your
mind to the hidden wonder of urban landscapes
across the world with this beautifully
intricate colouring book. From London to
Luxor, follow cobbled pavements through
winding streets, look up at skyscrapers
soaring to the skies, and gaze over rooftops
and dreaming spires. And as you colour and
doodle your way through these illustrations,
you'll find hidden details emerge not only on
the page but also in the world around you . .
.

Ivy and the Inky Butterfly
Magical Dawn by bestselling artist Hanna
Karlzon, boasts 96-pages of sparkling
crystals, fluttering wings, and mushroomstudded abodes. The beautiful hardbound
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edition encourages artists to display their
copy on a coffee table or bookshelf, and
makes a great gift. Complete the collection
with the Magical Dawn 20 Postcards, ideally
priced and perfectly sized; and the Magical
Dawn Artist's Edition featuring twenty
oversized art card designs to hang on one's
wall or share with friends. The variety of
formats in each of Hannah Karlzon's unique
collections encourages collecting and
gifting. Hanna Karlzon who has an art
teaching degree from Umea University, has run
her own business as a freelance designer
since 2013. Magical Dawn is her third
coloring book series, following her debut of
Daydreams and Summer Nights in 2016.

A Grayscale Adult Coloring Book of
Cities, Washington USA Book
Includes A Front and Back Cover for You to
Color! By day, Florrie Fox manages Color Me
Read bookstore in Georgetown, Washington D.C.
By night, she creates her own intricately
detailed coloring books for adults, filling
the pages with objects that catch her eye.
There’s plenty of inspiration in her new
apartment—a beautiful carriage house
belonging to Professor John Maxwell,
Florrie’s boss. He offers the property to
Florrie rent-free with one condition—she must
move in immediately to prevent his covetous
sister and nephew from trying to claim it.
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When the professor’s nephew, Delbert,
arrives, he proves just as sketchy as Florrie
feared. But the following morning, Delbert
has vanished. It’s not until she visits the
third floor of the store that Florrie makes a
tragic discovery—there’s a trap door in the
landing, and a dead Delbert inside. The
esteemed Professor Maxwell is an obvious
suspect, but Florrie is certain this case
isn’t so black and white. Doodling clues, she
begins to consider other colorful characters
on the scene, all with a motive for murder.
With a killer drawing closer, Florrie will
need to think outside the lines . . . before
death makes his mark again. "Clearly this
book was written by a genius." --Buzzfeed
Digital edition contains a link to the
downloadable color-it-yourself cover art!

The Secrets of Coloring
Fans of adult coloring books will love the
intricate, imaginative illustrations of Kerby
Rosanes, the artist behind the Sketchy
Stories blog. The fantastically detailed
style fans have come to know and love through
his previous New York Times bestselling
coloring books--Animorphia and
Imagimorphia--is back, and just as awesomelycomplex as before. Dragons, unicorns,
griffins and other mythical creatures morph
and explode into astounding detail. Bring
each imagination-bending image to life with
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color and find the objects hidden throughout
the book.

Color Me Murder
Artist Colorist and illustrator, I am very
happy to present my first Book of Coloring
for Adults Sophie's Gems, published by Global
Doodle Gems! Indeed, these drawings, handmade
with care, are 'my little jewels'. They come
from my imagination, peopled with animals,
flowers, sea creatures and a heroine 'Lady'.
Through my drawings, I wish to illustrate the
symbolic link between Nature and my heroine,
at the limit of the fantastic I would
especially like to thank Maria Wedel, artist
and editor of Global Doodle Gems, and my
husband for his computer graphics work. I
hope that you will spend very good moments of
relaxation and serenity in the company of my
drawings and that you will be able to express
all your personal creativity! I am delighted
to contribute. Do not forget to tag me, so I
can see your colorings and publish them on my
page in the album provided for this purpose!
All techniques are possible: colored pencils,
markers, pastels, gel pencils,
watercolorCreate and have fun! Sophie
Queuniez

Millie Marotta's Wildlife Wonders
A selection of the most striking images taken
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from the bestselling "Morphia" series have
been gathered together along with a selection
of coloured pieces to celebrate the talent of
Kerby Rosanes and his fans.Containing a fullcolour section displaying the most
accomplished, completed artworks produced by
Kerby's fans, along with stylistic comments
and opinions from Kerby. The beautiful
artworks displayed in the colour section are
also included in the black and white section
of the book, so you can take inspiration from
the colouristas and bring your own images to
life.

Flora Coloring Book
GIFT IDEAS - ADULTS COLORING BOOKSSTAY HOME
STAY SAFE More than 50 Beautiful Butterflies
Coloring Pages - From T Tech Coloring Book,
creator of best-selling coloring books. If
you love Butterflies this is the coloring
book to get. Coloring Book for Adults
Relaxation: T Tech Coloring Book Butterflies
Coloring Book has more than 50 beautiful
butterflies designs. It provides hours of
stress relief through creative expression.
Designs range in complexity and detail from
beginner to expert-level. You will Love this
Coloring Book. It offers: Stress Relieving
Designs that are Great for Relaxation. Each
coloring page is designed to provide calmness
and relaxation as you channelize your
energies for creative expression. Beautiful
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Artwork and Designs. Well-crafted
illustrations and designs that lay the
groundwork for you to create your own frameworthy masterpieces. High Resolution
Printing. Each image is printed in high
resolution to offer crisp, sharp designs that
enable trouble free coloring and high quality
display. Single-sided Pages. Every image is
printed on a single-sided page, so that you
can use a broad variety of coloring choices
without fearing bleed through. Moreover,
single-side pages can be framed to display
your masterpieces. Suitable for All Skill
Levels. This coloring book offers a broad
variety of designs suited for all skill
levels - ranging from beginner to expert
level. A Great Gift. Coloring books make a
wonderful gift and T Tech coloring books are
frequently one of the most gifted items.
About T Tech Coloring Book T Tech Coloring
Book creates a wide range of coloring books
that help you relax, unwind, Fun, learn and
express your creativity. Explore the entire T
Tech Coloring Book collection to find your
next coloring adventure. Buy Now & Relax.
Scroll to the top of the page and click the
Add to Cart button.

Colourmorphia
Fall under the spell of the #1 New York Times
Bestseller! This magical coloring book by
Johanna Basford takes colorists through an
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enchanted forest to discover what lies in the
castle. Similarly interactive like SECRET
GARDEN, ENCHANTED FOREST also features hidden
objects and fun mazes. Beginning at the
entrance to a fairy-tale forest, the journey
progresses through highly embellished woods
and through intricate flora. Castles,
treasure chests, and other magical elements
add a fairy tale narrative to the designs.
Special features include a gate-folded twopage spread, and a colorable jacket.

Johanna Basford Enchantments
Colour Quest is a colour-by-number book
unlike anything you've ever seen before. Use
colouring pens or pencils to colour numbered
shapes and uncover stunning and intricate
artwork hidden on the page.Shade in a
luscious lion camouflaged under dots, a
pixelated cityscape lighting up the night sky
or an elaborate cathedral created entirely
from triangles.Let Colour Quest take you on a
magical journey to find hidden gems waiting
to be coloured in and brought to life in this
beautiful and detailed colouring book.

Pop Manga
From coloring book queen Basford comes a
lavishly illustrated fable about a little
girl who stumbles upon a secret door leading
to a magical world. Printed on specially
Page 20/23

Access PDF Ivy And The Inky Butterfly A Magical
Tale To Color
selected ivory paper, this is a one-of-a-kind
adventure for readers of all ages to
customize, color, and cherish. 8 1/2 x 10.
Consumable.

Jasmine Becket-Griffith Coloring Book
A beautiful GRAYSCALE coloring book featuring
the illustrations of Alena Lazareva . This
book includes 25 unique different hand drawn
funny illustrations: cats, hares, elephant,
giraffe, tiger, snail, cheerful pig,
elephant, hamster, chicken, owl, caterpillar,
fish. Please seethe back cover of the book
for all images included. * 25 grayscale
illustrations * Page size is 8.5x11inches. *
Pages printed on one side only. * Paper nonperforated I recommend using colored pencils.
Use markers just for small touch ups as well
as gel pens (use sheet of card under the page
you are colouring). Happy coloring!
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